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January 19, 2024

Dear Sacred Heart of Jesus Parents,

The school administration, Advisory Board, and Finance Committee have collaborated to develop a 
budget for the 2024-2025 school year to focus on maintaining and exceeding the high academic and 
spiritual standards we expect at Sacred Heart while being good financial stewards of our families. 
Unfortunately, our tuition needs to increase by 3.5% annually to keep up with the inflationary 
pressures and to continue to invest in the future of the school and your children. With that said, the 
Tuition and Fee schedule for the 2024-2025 school year is as follows:

● Tuition for Kindergarten through 8th grade will increase by 3.5%:
○ Catholic in-parish will be $6,975.
○ Catholic out-of-parish will be $7,307.
○ Non-Catholic will be $7,633.
○ PreK3-8th Class fee will be $115.(Home & School and Fall Fest basic 

package)
● The following tuition and fees will NOT increase:

○ PreK3 and PreK4 tuition- $7,800 with a supply fee of $200.
○ Registration fee-$420
○ Security fee- $325 per family
○ Technology fee- $100 per student

Again, it is important to note that there are no increases to tuition or fees beyond those due to 
inflation in the 2024-2025 school year. We have heard your feedback about how and when we 
request money throughout the school year, and please know we are going to be more reflective in 
the future. Thank you for your continued support of Sacred Heart. We are blessed to have you all as 
a part of our community, and we are excited to see all of the wonderful things that the future holds.

In Your Service,

Michael Miller, Principal Jeffery McCollum, Advisory Board President




